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IMMEL CONSTRUCTION NAMED 
NEXT GENERATION BEST PLACE TO WORK AWARD 

By Greater Green Bay Chamber’s Current Young Professionals 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       March 10, 2022 
 
(Green Bay, WI) At Greater Green Bay Chamber’s Future 15 & Young Professional Awards Ceremony 
on February 24th, Immel Construction was named the recipient of the Next Generation Best Place to 
Work award.  
 
This award focuses on the next generation of workers and was awarded to a Green Bay company 
based on engagement in the community, work-life blend, generational diversity, attraction and 
retention initiatives, and management of talent.  
 
At Immel Construction, our most significant resource is our people and the communities we serve. We 
strongly believe and act upon the idea that our employees, their families, and their health are number 
one priority. Our efforts to provide a well-balanced, prosperous work environment for our employees 
both personally and professionally have contributed greatly to Immel’s culture of an employee-owner 
mindset.  
 
Said best by Brian Wetzel, Vice President of Operations, at the awards ceremony, “Over the last 60 
years, Immel Construction has truly grown alongside the Green Bay Community… It’s personally a 
privilege to be in the position to see firsthand Immel Construction’s growth, to both teach, and be 
taught by our next generation.” 
 
Immel Construction is a construction services company providing general construction, project 
management, estimating, and skilled craftsmen to meet the needs of the commercial, healthcare, 
industrial, and institutional markets. 
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Contact Allison Thiry for additional information.  


